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Comments: To whom it may Concern,

This proposed project is really not in keeping with healthy forest and habitat. With the drought upon us for the
next decade we will need all the intact forest that remains. | am totally against this project. If one wants to see
just how damaging it is to denuding the landscape take a google view of the one in Breckenridge.



